
NOTICE 
 
 

PEAINE TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF REVIEW 

 
 
 

The Township is seeking qualified individuals to serve as 
a member(s) and/or alternate(s) member on the Board 
of Review.  Interested individuals must be a resident of 
Peaine Township. Letters of interest should be directed 
to the Township Supervisor: 

 
 William Kohls 

 P.O. Box 26, Beaver Island MI 49782 
peainetownship@gmail.com  

 
 

All letters of interest will be accepted by the end of 
business on Wednesday, February 6, 2019. 

 
 
 

______________________________________________ 
 William Kohls: Supervisor:  Posted January 15, 2019 



 
 
 


